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MID-COUNTY LIGHTING DISTRICT NO. 14 
Budget Committee Approval 

The following members of the budget committee for the Mid-County Lighting 
District met on April 19,  2012 and approved the proposed budget for Fiscal Year 
2012-2013: 

Jeff Cogen Erich Mueller 

Deborah Kafoury  

Loretta Smith  

Judy Shiprack  

Diane McKeel   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


